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On 21 April 2020, the Company announced that a letter was being sent to all 
shareholders setting out the changes  the Board had decided to make to its Annual 
General Meeting on 19 May 2020 due to the impact of COVID-19. Within  that 
shareholder letter, the Company stated that the Investment Manager’s presentation 
would be available on the Company’s website ahead of the AGM.  

The Company is, therefore, pleased to announce that the above mentioned Investment 
Manager’s AGM presentation is now available on the Company’s website 
www.allianztechnologytrust.com 

 

Enquiries: 

Eleanor Emuss 

Company Secretary 

Tel: 020 3246 7405 
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